Rome Floyd NAACP
P. O. Box 2894 - Rome Georgia 30164

Romefloydnaacp523097@yahoo.com

Subject: Support Needed — Help Us Keep the Fight for Justice Going

Hello Freedom Fighters,

I hope this message finds you well and strong in spirit.

My name is Jackie Jenkins, and I serve as the secretary for the Rome-Floyd County NAACP. ’m reaching
out to ask for your support during a critical time for our branch.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, including the illness of our Freedom Fund Chair, we were unable to host our
annual Freedom Fund event this year. This event is our main fundraiser, and without it, we're facing a
financial gap that threatens our ability to continue the essential civil rights work we do every day in our
community.

To help bridge that gap, I’m asking you to consider making a member’s donation equivalent to the cost of a
Freedom Fund ticket—$60. Your support will help cover operating expenses, fund field work, and keep our
mission moving forward.

While we are recognized as a 501(c)(4) organization under the national NAACP, donations to our local
branch are not tax-deductible. We hope this won’t deter your contribution is an investment in justice, equity,
and the power of community.

To donate:
Mail to:
Rome-Floyd NAACP



P.O. Box 2894
Rome, GA 30164

Attn: Jackie Jenkins

If you have any questions or want to get involved with upcoming events, feel free to reach out to me directly at
706-204-6112 or romefloydnaacp523097@yahoo.com.

We thank you for being part of this fight and for standing with us when it matters most.

In Solidarity,

Jackie Jenkins

Secretary, Rome-Floyd County NAACP



